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NEW YEAR! NEW LOOK! 

We welcome you to come visit us sometime in the new year to see our 

beautiful lavatory display. We have added new self-rimming, vessel 

and undermount styles, a total of 36 in all! With granite, glass and 

china lavatories on display you are sure to find the right one to meet 

your needs. 

Q&A 

Q: What makes your showroom unique? 

A: We have a small to medium size showroom but have been able to 

maximize the space well giving our clients a wide array of products at 

differing price points to choose from without overwhelming them. 

Also, having staff that does not work on commission ensures that we 

have your best interests at heart. 

 “Standard Supply Co., Where the most 

important standard is YOU!”  

Q: Why do you suggest appointments to come into the showroom? 

A. Being able to provide you with excellent customer service is our 

top priority. Having clients schedule an appointment gives us a 

chance to prepare and not have multiple people waiting to be helped. 

As always though you are welcome to come in at any time and if when 

someone is available we will gladly assist you.    

We are open Mon-Fri 8-4:30. If these times do not work for you 

please call us to see if we can do an evening or weekend appointment                                                 

PRODUCT  

SPOTLIGHT 

You cannot go wrong with 

TOTO products! As a 

global leader in quality 

bathroom products they 

strive to bring you fixtures 

that will enhance your 

bathroom experience and 

provide unmatched luxury 

that no other brand can. 

 

 

 

TOTO Connelly widespread faucet and 

undermount lav 

  



THE BIG PICTURE 

We want to be your first choice! If you have a question for us or 

comment on how we can better serve you, email Tina our showroom 

manager at tinas@standardsupplyco.com and she will get back to you 

in the next issue. 

CHANGES IN 2014 

Manufacturers have been working feverishly to comply with the new 

regulations for lead levels in drinking water system components.  

At Standard Supply Co. we will not sell any product that does not 

comply with the new law and have taken all the necessary steps to 

ensure you do not receive any of the older product also. 

THANK YOU! 

If you’d like to receive this newsletter electronically please contact us!  

 

934 SE 6th Ave. Portland, OR 97214 

 

  

 

 

 

TOTO Connelly Toilet 

Contact Us 

Standard Supply Co. 

934 SE 6th Ave. Portland, OR 97214 

503-235-2167 

tinas@standardsupplyco.com  

www.standardsupplyco.com 
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